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TeamBest (www.teambest.com) is a vertically-integrated social enterprise committed to making 
quality health care affordable and accessible globally.  We plan to introduce many new products 
to expand our product line in health care beyond our current activities and anticipate significant 
growth in 2010 and beyond.

We mailed information about our CURE Foundation (www.cure.lu) to U.S. Senators, 
Congressmen, Governors, and the President.  The current version of the Senate Health Care Bill 
has adopted two of the recommendations of CURE Foundation:  (1) establishing non-profit, 
non-governmental private insurance companies as an alternative to the public insurance option; 
and (2) mandating them to spend 80–85 percent of the insurance premium for the benefit of the 
insured.  This is significantly better than the current practice of private health insurance carriers 
spending approximately 60 percent or less for the benefit of the insured.  We have been publicly 
communicating CURE Foundation’s mission to reduce the cost of health care by 30 percent or 
more over the past three months.

We plan to establish express and mobile clinics and medical centers, as well as launching CURE 
Global Insurance, CURE Global Purchasing Organization, CURE International Health Corps, and 
CURE U.S. Health Corps.  Please join us, and together we can make a better health care system.

I wish you, your family, associates, and friends a very happy and healthy new year.

“Each time a man stands up for an ideal, or acts to improve the lot of others, or strikes out against 
injustice, he sends forth a tiny ripple of hope.” – Robert F. Kennedy

With kind regards,

 Krish 

Krishnan Suthanthiran, President
Best Medical International, Inc.
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